
As the Summer Seals 
continued their water 

exploration, we got to take 
a quick trip to the 

Susquehanna River to meet 
up with Mr. David 

McLaughlin! While we were 
there, we learned about 

some of the creatures that 
live in these waters and 

what they need to survive. 
Campers got to work in 

teams to create a 
 
 

Student Corner 
If you could be an animal that lives 
in the water, what animal would you 

choose? Why?  
Kaleb and 

Jace 

getting to 

pet the 

snake! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Seals I n s i d e r  

 

Summer Seals Looking Ahead 
July 14 Pool Day  
July 21 Pool Day  
July 25 Franklin Institute 
July 28 Car Wash & Rotary Lunch 
Aug. 2 Lake Tobias 
Aug. 4 Celebration & Graduation 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Seals at the show! 

During the trip, the Summer 
Seals were lucky enough to 
come face to face with some 
of the Aquariums’ reptilian 
friends in a private showing 
for our camp! A fan favorite 
was “meatball” the toad, while 
others liked the snake. The 
Seals were full of fantastic 
questions for our guide!  
 

 Our first field trip was a 
huge success with a day 
packed full of learning and 
fun. After a quick photo 
op, we headed back to the 
Grove! Thank you for 
supporting such fun 
outings for the Summer 
Seals!  
Gannon was excited about 

seeing all of the neat animals! 

     On Thursday, June 
23rd the Summer Seals had 
the chance to visit Scranton 
and see many exciting 
things at the Electric City 
Aquarium. Seals got to see 
aquatic life, and rainforest 
reptiles and mammals. 
Many of our brave 
campers even got the 
chance to touch a snake 
and a few stingrays!  

 

 

 

 

biosphere to bring back to 
the school and watch. Mr. 
David did a great job 

organizing this event, and 
the Summer Seals crew 

can’t thank him enough for 
a fun afternoon by the 

water. 
Stay tuned as the summer 
seals blast off into their 
next unit! You guessed 

it…SPACE! 
 
 
 

        

June 27th – July 8th 

 

I would be a dolphin! 
I like to watch 

dolphins jump in the 
water!  

 
Gia, 3rd Grade 

 

I would be a 
shark. I think 
they are cool. 

  
Bryson, 4th 

Grade 
 
 

I would be a great 
whale. I want to be 
one because they 
are the biggest in 

the ocean!  
 

Jeremih, 5th Grade 
 

 

Seals Have a Fin-tastic Day at the Electric City Aquarium  

Mustard Seed  
Clothing Drive 

 
 
Each year many different 
community businesses help to 
support the Summer Seals 
Camp and we are so 
grateful for their 
contributions! To show our 
appreciation, we will again be 
collecting lightly used clothing 
for The Mustard Seed. We 
will be accepting donations at 
Seals Camp headquarters 
located in the intermediate 
school. Clothing may be 
dropped off between 8am 
and 3pm Monday through 
Thursday until Thursday, July 
29th. Thank you again for all 
of your support for our 
community and for this 
worthy cause! 

Summer Seals take on the Susquehanna 

A Special Thank You! 
Summer Seals would like to give a big thank you 

to our donors for their generosity and 
continued support of Summer Seals Day Camp 
and for making these special moments grow and 

succeed for 16 years! 
Susquehanna University 

Hummels Warf Fire Company 
Selinsgrove Community Foundation 

Youth in Philanthropy- Selinsgrove School District 
Selinsgrove Rotary Club  

 


